
Rochdale Early Advantage Charter School 

September 15, 2021, | 6:36 pm | Rochdale Early Advantage Charter School  

Meeting called to order by Ms. Brown at 6:35 PM 

In Attendance: Executive PTO Board, Dr. Rice, Ms. Leslie, Dr. Padilla, Dr. Walden, Ms. Muniz, plus 75 attendees 

• Moment of silence for Ms. Jenyse Tanksley, PTO’s 2nd Vice-President 

• Every family should be receiving a welcome packet next week which will lay out our PTO’s purpose, goals and 

budget for the 2021-2022 school year. 

• The Double Goods Popcorn fundraiser is back! The brochure part of the fundraiser will begin on September 27th 

and conclude on November 29th so orders will hopefully be back before we break for Christmas. There will be 

two large orders made.  

• The virtual part of the Double Goods Popcorn fundraiser will begin on October 4th and conclude on December 

24th. The virtual aspect of the fundraiser allows us to extend the fundraiser; and families and their customers can 

have orders delivered directly to a residence (ps). 

• A motion for a Double Goods Popcorn Fundraiser commercial was approved. Parents and Scholars will be able 

to use this commercial to promote the fundraiser. 

• The school’s theme this year is “Rise Up”!!! We will rise up from the effects of COVID 19!  We will rise up 

from any academic decline! We will rise up together, working together as a school community. 

• Scholar’s Leadership in Me focuses on “7 Habits of Highly Effective People”. 

• The school is following the Department of Health and CDC guidelines to ensure safety for all staff and scholars. 

• You can reach all the administrators via Class Dojo.  Or info@reacsschool.com so you can reach out to us, so we 

can act on what you need 

• School leadership team is doing their best to start school bussing the week of the 27th. 

• We will be conducting a beginning of the year assessment of our scholars to prescribe their learning paths and to 

determine the afterschool candidates. 

• Afterschool begins the week of October 4th.  Classes will be held Wednesdays and Thursdays from 4:00 PM to 

5:30 PM. And 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM on Saturdays (more information to come). 

• Scholars in grades 4 through 8 will need to travel with their device daily.  All scholars, K through 8, bring their 

devices in on Wednesdays. K through 3 bring in their devices on Wednesdays. 

• There will be no half days scheduled at this time.  

 

Remember REACS PTO is here for you and COMMUNICATION IS KEY!  Please let’s continue to be kind to each 
other. 

Wishing everyone an AMAZING, PRODUCTIVE & POSITIVE school year! 

The next PTO meeting is Wednesday, October 20th @ 6:30pm. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM 
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